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In partnership with the Universal Peace Federation Philippines, the Family Federation for World Peace 

and Unification-Zamboanga held a 1-Day Divine Principle workshop for elementary school teachers on 

August 8, 2024. We had 15 participants including a school principal who had previously attended a 5-day 

seminar, participated this time and brought valuable insights to the session. 

 

15 teachers who participated in this seminar were deeply inspired by the content they received. Many of 

them reflected on the lectures, expressing their amazement and emotions and some even shed tears. Their 

responses highlighted the profound impact of the True Parents' teachings, and they eagerly anticipate 

attending more advanced lectures in the future. 

 

The seminar underscored the importance of teachers understanding the Divine Principle, Heavenly Parent, 

True Parents, and true values, showing their crucial role in educating children. Recognizing the 

significance of this knowledge for shaping young minds, the Family Federation is committed to 

continuing these seminars for educators and youth, to spread True Parents' teachings and guide people 

toward salvation. 

 

 
 

 

 


